
  

 

 

ALL SALT-SPONSORED PUBLIC EVENTS ARE POSTPONED 
INDEFINITELY DUE TO CORONAVIRUS 

 
------URGENT COMMUNITY MEETING------  

 
Conserving Gold Canyon and the Superstition Foothills:   

Our Future - It’s Up To US! 
 

Monday, March 23, 6:30 P.M. 
Gold Canyon United Methodist Church  

Sanctuary, 6640 S Kings Ranch Rd, Gold Canyon, AZ 85118 
 

Superstition Area Land Trust (SALT) 
 

Purpose:  To inform the Gold Canyon community of a way to protect its vistas,   

  character, and feel in the face of continuing development. 
 
Agenda:   Powerpoint Presentation, Discussion & Audience Questions 

  Charlie Goff & Chuck Backus, SALT Board Members 
 
Q & A: 
 
 Who should attend this meeting?  Those who care about the future of Gold   

 Canyon and the lifestyle it offers. 
 
 What is SALT’s mission?  To conserve the natural Sonoran Desert open spaces 

 to the south of the Superstition Wilderness Area. 
 
 Why should conserving the Superstition Foothills matter?  Because of their   

 unique beauty, intact ecosystems, recreational value, and sweeping vistas. 
 
 Why is it urgent to “Act Now”, and what happens if we don’t?  Because of   

 new opportunities to conserve these lands, and prevent the mass-grading such   
 as south of Sleepy Hollow Rd. in Gold Canyon. 
 
 Is SALT anti-development?  SALT’s Superstition Area Land Plan designates   

 State Lands suitable for development nearer to and on the south side of US 60.  
 

 How can I help?  Educate yourself about the issues at hand and express your  

 support for maintaining a buffer between Gold Canyon and the Wilderness. 
 

We hope to see you there!  


